
 

 

 

DATE: May 21, 2025 

 
TO: Board of Education 

 
FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 
SUBJECT: Approve the Truckee High School Football Program Overnight Field 

Trip to Eastern Oregon University from July 14 through July 17, 2025 

 
PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Shaun Roderick, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services 
 

 

 ACTION REQUESTED 

 
Approve the Truckee High School Football Program Overnight Field Trip to Eastern Oregon University  

from July 14 through July 17, 2025 for 48 students and 8 chaperones.  

 
 BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 
This will be the 4th trip to Oregon for the Truckee High School football program. This week-long overnight 

football camp on the Eastern Oregon University campus will provide a chance for the team to experience a 

college atmosphere and receive valuable athletic training with next level coaching staff. They will stay in 

the dorm rooms and eat dorm food. Academic counselors will be available to speak with our students about 

what it’s like balancing academics with collegiate athletics.  

 

 RESOURCES REQUIRED: N/A 

 

 PREPARED BY: Becky Iverson, Administrative Assistant for Shaun Roderick, Assistant Superintendent, 

Educational Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


